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Action: FAV  

 

REPORT: Favorable 5-0 (In Favor: Council Members Davis, Lehman, Patterson, Taveras and 

Turner) 

 

CR-76-2018 seeks to provide supplementary appropriations of $738,854 to grant programs in FY 

2018 to support programmatic operations in the County. 

These funds will be used for programmatic operations in the Department of Family Services, the 

Police Department and the Department of the Environment. 

The proposed grant funding reflects $693,854 in direct Federal award allocations and $45,000 in 

required County Cash. 

Deanna Baker-Mims, Office of Management and Budget, provided the Committee with an 

overview of CR-76-2018. 

The Office of Law reports CR-76-2018 to be in proper legislative form with no legal 

impediments to its adoption. 

The Office of Audits and Investigation reports that the adoption of CR-76-2018 will allow the 

continuance of programs and services without a reliance upon County funding. 

After deliberation, the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee reported CR-76-2018 

out favorably, 5-0. 

 


